
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

March 8, 2023 
 
 
Ms. Nancy Wahrenbrock Dippell 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
RE:  JE-2023-0163 
 
Dear Ms. Dippell: 
 
On February 24, 2023, Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri filed its revisions to Schedule No. 6, Schedule of 
Rates for Electricity.  This letter is being transmitted to you to withdraw the changes to Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates 
for Electricity regarding the continuation of eligibility income criteria.  Eligibility income criteria will remain as specified in 
the currently effective tariff sheets: 3rd Revised Sheet No. 160, 4th Revised Sheet No. 160.1, and 2nd Revised Sheet No. 
160.3. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Jennifer S. Moore 
 
Jennifer S. Moore 
Senior Corporate Counsel 


